Many thanks

The Tundra Times would like to extend a very heartfelt thabnks to
Sophie and Gil Gutierrez for recent service to the paper. Their loyalty,
talents and time (much of it unpaid) made a significant difference in the
resumption of our publication, The staff and board wish Gil and Sophie
the very best in their current and future endeavors.



